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ERRATA TO COMPLIANCE ACKNOWLEDGEMENT LETTER 

 

 

RE:     Wash. Utils. & Transp. Comm’n v Avista Corp. d/b/a Avista Utils. Dockets UE-200900, 

UG-200901, and UE-200894 (Consolidated) 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On October 1, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a letter approving the revised tariff sheets filed by Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista 

Utilities (Avista or Company) on September 29, 2021, in compliance with Order 08. In the 

second paragraph, the letter inadvertently stated that the tariff sheets had an effective date of 

October 1, 2020. 

The paragraph is to hereby corrected to read as follows: 

On September 29, 2021, the Company filed revised tariff sheets and supplemental revised 

tariff sheets, both with a stated effective date of October 1, 2021. 

 

 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 


